
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

        Your child will be confirmed this year.  They will have their affirmation of Baptism Service on 

Sunday, October 27that 1:00 p.m.  This is a special service for all confirmation students, their families, 

sponsors and friends.  Please have your child at church no later than 12:30 p.m. so that they can dress in 

their robes and have group pictures taken.  

     Confirmands will make confirmation stoles on Sunday October 20th from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. This 

is an important activity; in addition to making their stole, they will learn about their role at the 

confirmation service, and they will meet their final requirement for being confirmed.  They will be 

presenting what they learned from their 8th Grade Confirmation project.  They need to bring with them 

their 1-page summary of what they learned from their project. Then as a group they will talk about their 

project and share what they learned with their fellow students.  

 

If you have any questions, please let us know.  

 

Pastor Paula Geister-Jones and Jenny Hoffman 

 

   

  


